
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

February 21, 2025 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Replacement Attachment A to Comments of Puget Sound Energy in Response to 
January 17, 2025 Notice Docket U-240281, Integrated System Plan Rulemaking 

Dear Director Killip, 

On February 20, 2025, Puget Sound Energy (PSE) filed its comments in response to the 
January 17, 2025 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice) issued by the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) in this docket.  

It has come to PSE’s attention that Attachment A, PSE Proposed Redlines, did not 
include all of the comments from the Word document when converted to a PDF file.  Attached 
please find the replacement Attachment A that includes the missing comments. 

If you have any questions about these comments, please contact Stephen Collins, 
Regulatory Affairs Initiatives Manager, at Stephen.Collins@pse.com. If you have any other 
questions, please contact me at Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  

Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051
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